Candace Shofstall

I don't believe that requiring all new vehicles to be electric would be in the best interest of the
citizens of Washington. For those people who live in apartments, where would they charge their
vehicles? For those people who park on the street, where would they charge their vehicles? For
those people who do not have a garage at their home, where would they charge their vehicle? For
those people who have more vehicles than garage space, where would they charge their vehicles? If
the power goes out for any extended length of time, how would people charge their vehicles? For
those people driving further than the charge in their car would allow, will there be charging stations
all over the state? Would there be charging stations to supply all vehicles with the ability to charge
their vehicles? Will houses be able to handle the electrical needs of charging a vehicle or will
people need to spend money to update their electrical systems? There are too many issues with this
idea. We should not require this.



